From: bani hineshudson

To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Subject: Nelson Distillery
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 8:13:04 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Ms Johnson

Although not in my immediate neighborhood, I support landmarking the Nelson Distillery. The importance of
preserving our historic structures should be a metro priority.

Sincerely,
Bani Hines Hudson
40212

Sent from my iPhone
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